ExSC 6749-C
-----Original Message-----

From: Stanford, Sharon K. <stanfords@ada.org>

To: Anne Caldas <Acaldas@ansi.org>

Sent: Tue Jul 17 12:11:12 2007

Subject: RE: PSDO Proposed Procedural Revisions - June 15, 2007 Standards Action

I have no specific comments on the PSDO documents but caution that this type of arrangement will need to be monitored very carefully.  It is imperative that the any proposals submitted under this agreement continue to be approved by the relevant US TAG and that the ISO member countries continue to be engaged in the process.  It would be very easy for this type of arrangement to circumvent the national member body.
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